
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 11, 2017 
 
Michael Refer 
Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Ste. 300 
Golden, CO  80401 
 
Re: Morrison Quarry, Permit No. M-1973-021, Revision No. TR-05 – Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Mr. Refer, 
 
On September 7, 2017, the Division received your written notice of withdrawal of Technical 
Revision No. 5 for the Morrison Quarry. The application has been withdrawn from further 
consideration.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 

Jeremy Deuto, GEI Consultants, Inc. 
 Nathan Jorgensen, GEI Consultants, Inc. 
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